

CENTERVILLE CIVIC ASSOCIATION

POST OFFICE BOX 562 CENTERVILLE, MA 02632 WWW.CENTERVILLECIVIC.ORG INFO@CENTERVILLECIVIC.ORG

ANNUAL MEETING MONDAY, JANUARY 28, 2013 AT 7:00 PM South Congregational Church, 565 Main Street, Centerville

Dear CCA Member,

You are invited to attend the **ANNUAL MEETING** of the Centerville Civic Association at the South Congregational Church, Main Street, Centerville.

We are fortunate to have former Senator Rob O'Leary as our guest speaker. Rob will be addressing *Regional Proposals For Water Protection, and other timely issues.* Water quality is not only an issue for Centerville, but Barnstable and all of Cape Cod. Please let friends and neighbors know about this important presentation and encourage them to attend.

There will be a brief meeting to elect officers and board members and to vote on an amendment to the bylaws: Dues will increase to \$20 for an individual, \$25 for a family, and \$30 for businesses.

Nominations for Officers for the coming year are as follows:

President - David Sauro
Vice President - Steve Luciani
Past President - Meg Loughran

Vice President/Secretary- Margaret Hill
Treasurer/Membership - Matthew Clark
Families in Need - Jeanne Remmers

Board of Directors

Expires 2013: David Cronin, Nik Atsalis, Aaron Webb, Peter Fisher, Dr. Richard Shakalis Expires 2014: Patrick Clark, JP Joakim, Lisa Rockwell, Rick Morse Expires 2015: Roy Richardson, Doug Warren, Anna Griswold, Jack Pendergast, Brett Tendler

Thank you for your continued support of the Centerville Civic Association. We look forward to sharing this evening with you.

Sincerely, *Meg Loughran* President 508-362-5490